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PRESIDENT’S LETTER

Hello Friends of Adlerian Psychology,

While our president is on the road I will fill in with a letter that is, in fact, a serious request to each of you for
action. The action I request is for each of you to send, or have a colleague send, a name and address to be
added to our mailing list. It may be an e-mail address or a U.S. mail address or both. If you presently are on
our e-mail list but would like to receive our communications by U.S. mail, just send it to me at
drfxwalton@aol.com. We save a good bit of money when we use e-mail addresses for our conference
registration mail out, but our experience shows messages sent by U.S. mail are more likely to be acted upon.
Of course, the goal of our Society is not so much to increase numbers per se, but to influence more and more
people to make use of the principles and techniques of Adlerian psychology which are so helpful to bringing
about cooperative relationships so needed in our world community.

Warmest regards,

Frank Walton

Executive Director

SCSAP BI-MONTHLY MEETING

The education program will begin at 7:00 p.m. Dr. Jane Lawther will present: “An Adlerian Approach to
Preventing Divorce and an Unhappy Marriage.” Attendees will receive one CE for use in continuing
education credit. The program will be followed by a brief business meeting.

LET'S NETWORK

If you know someone who may wish to attend the Florida Adlerian Society or Western Pennsylvania
Adlerian Society activities, please invite them to send their e-mail address to Tim Evans:
tim@evanstherapy.com (Florida) or

Pat Walton-Donalies: pawaltond@verizon.net (Western PA).

FALL CONFERENCE 9/28-30, 2018

Let colleagues know our featured speaker at the S. C. Conference of Adlerian Psychology is
internationally recognized expert in treatment of trauma, Anthea Millar of Cambridge, UK. She will give
a full day workshop as well as a Keynote presentation. Those of you wishing to offer a presentation at
the conference be on the lookout for our Call for Proposals which will be sent within the week.

NASAP AND ICASSI

There is still plenty of time to register for the North American Society of Adlerian Psychology
conference in Toronto, and the International Adlerian Summer Institute (ICASSI) to be held in a lovely
German village outside of Bonn.
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SCSAP MEETING
Wednesday, April 11,
2018, at 7:00 p.m.
Room 245, Student
Center, Airport
Campus, Midlands
Technical College

www.adleriansc.org
North American
Society of Adlerian
Psychology
Convention

June 7-10, 2018

Chelsea Hotel,
Toronto, ON, Canada

www.alfredadler.org

International Adlerian
Summer Institute

(ICASSI)

July 29 — August 11,
2018

Bonn, Germany
www.ICASSILnet

36" Annual
Conference of

S. C. Adlerian Society
September 28-30, 2018
Doubletree Resort,

Myrtle Beach, SC

www.Adleriansc.org



